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Public invited to view through science telescope

Summary: 

(February 17, 2005)-The public is invited to observe the sky via the telescope on the fourth floor of the science building
at the University of Minnesota, Morris. Weather permitting, the telescope will be open according to the following
schedule:

Friday, Feb. 25, 8 to 9 p.m. Friday, April 8, 9 to 10 p.m. Friday, April 22, 9:30 to 10:30 p.m. and Friday, May 6, 10 to 11
p.m.

In case of bad weather, the event will occur the following evening (Saturday) at the same time.

This schedule, and information on last-minute cancellations due to weather, can be found at
http://cda.mrs.umn.edu/~kearnsk/Telescope/PubObs.htm

Through personal and academic discovery, the University of Minnesota, Morris provides opportunities for students to grow
intellectually, engage in community, experience environmental stewardship and celebrate diversity. A renewable and sustainable
educational experience, Morris prepares graduates for careers, for advanced degrees, for lifelong learning, for work world flexibility
in the future, and for global citizenship. Learn more about Morris at morris.umn.edu or call 888-866-3382.

http://www.morris.umn.edu
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